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          17th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Study Skills and Support – S4 to S6 
 
Our recently developed Baldragon Study Skills web page has a selection of study resources to support 
our S4 to S6 pupils as they move towards their exams. Please click or copy this link Baldragon Study 
Skills to: 
 
- Find out when supported study takes place within each department 
- Learn more about study techniques to help with revision 
- Access videos to help you combat exam stress 
- View links for external study support 
 
 
S4 to S6 Study Skills Workshop – 25/03/2025 
 
Mr Beattie will be running a study skills workshop for S4 to S6 pupils and their parents or carers on 
Tuesday the 25th of March at 4pm in Baldragon Academy. This one-hour session will allow 
parents/carers and their young people to work together and understand how to use some key revision 
techniques to support their learning. 
If you are interested in coming along, please fill in the following form - 
https://forms.office.com/e/TWEwP0qwdR 
 
If you cannot access the form or have issues signing up, please speak to the school office. 
 
There will be further communication coming out regarding Easter Study school and Study leave.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mr. T Beattie 
Acting Depute Headteacher 
 
          
 
 
 

mailto:baldragonacademy@dundeeschools.scot
http://www.baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/y5pwje3e
https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/baldragonstudyskills/home
https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/baldragonstudyskills/home
https://forms.office.com/e/TWEwP0qwdR

